BM{ RIDERS OF TOLEDO
JUNE 1974

From the time of our last meeting, and th#is news
letter is a span of about 28 days. Between that time a
lot has happened. The club put on there sscond annual
rally. I must say that it came off with great success. I
must also say that the gods looked upon us with great
joy, because for two years in a row it waited until Sunday
to rain, and late on Sunday at that this year. We couldn't
ask for more perfect weather,

. The president, Don Smith, wishes to thank all the
club members personally, for their corroperation and doing
there fair share of work. Your work has payed off with a
great rally. Everything went off very smoothly.

A couple of us open the suggestion box to find
out the response of the people whe attended our rally.
From what we read the rally was a great success. Our
VP will have a detailed report for us on the suggestion
slips, at a later date,

From this yesars experience we had with door prizes
I think we should start writing people now to receive a
better response for our rally next year.

: The next meeting will be held at Mike & Jean
Todd's home, 319 Lyme St.,Bellevue Ohio. L83«256lL. June
11, At 8:00 pm., The members will meet at the Great Eastern
"~ shopping center, and will leave at 6:30 pm sharp.

Without your support, were nothing.
Acting secretary,
Robert Kleat



